
Holiday Hearts Program 

Program Purpose: 

The Hearts of Gold Holiday Hearts Program is intended to provide assistance to TPD families who may 

be struggling to make ends meet during the holiday season. 

 

Program Guidelines: 

• Do I have to be a Hearts of Gold Participant? No.  This is one of our programs that is available to 

all Department members regardless of if they are a contributing Hearts of Gold participant. 

• How are the families selected?  Each year in the fall, Hearts of Gold will announce the acceptance 

of nominations for this program.  Any Department member may nominate any other Department 

member for this program.  

• How do I nominate a family?  Simply fill out the Holiday Hearts Nomination Form at the link     

provided below and in the announcement.  Once the deadline for submissions has passed, Hearts 

of Gold will select a family and notify the nominator. 

Holiday Hearts Nomination Form 

• What items are provided? Once the TPD family is selected, Hearts of Gold will coordinate with 

the nominator to determine the families needs and will work to fulfill those needs. 

• Who can I contact with questions?  Feel free to contact Executive Director, Jamie Brady at         

Info@tucsonheartsofgold.org with any questions about the Holiday Hearts Program. 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1GgS4f5eT3yrMHD5ilGu7JCiVDDU2EgPLMiwd4dfrGbo/edit

